
PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF W AlVER: 

FILED 6/4/2019 
DOCUMENT NO. 04724-2019 
FPSC- COMMISSION CLERK 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service Commission has received a petition from Peoples Gas 
System in Docket No. 20180186-GU -Petition for approval of demand side management goals and residential 
customer assisted and commercial walk-through energy audit programs, by Peoples Gas System, filed May 28, 
2019, seeking waiver from Rules 25-17.003(3)(a) and (b), Florida Administrative Code. The rules address the 
scope of energy audits to be offered by utilities subject to the Florida Energy Efficiency and Conservation Act. A 
copy of the petition can be obtained from the Office of Commission Clerk. Comments on the petition should be 
filed with the Office of Commission Clerk, Florida Public Service Commission, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850, within 14 days of publication of this notice. For additional information, please contact 
Margo DuVal, Office of the General Counsel, at the above address or by telephone at (850) 413-6076. 

I:\F AR\ 180 186gu.doc 

-.. 
0 
en 



Notices Submitted to/Confinned by Administrative Code & Register Staff - eRulemaking ... Page 1 of I 

About Us Contact Us ~ 

Home Advanced Search MyFLRules Rules Open for Comments 

Agency Main Menu 
Manage my profile 

You are currently logged In ( Log Out ) 

Notices Submitted t o /Conf i rmed by Administrative Code & Register St aff 

Not•ces Confirmed by ACR 

Notices Submitted to ACR 

Rule No./ 
Organization 

Rule Title Sect•on Issue I lD 

v lJ943551 5/28/2019 Florida Public Service Commission Vanances 6/5/2019 Vol. 45/109 

Notices Confirmed by ACR 

ID 

Back to Agency Home 

Rule No./ 
Organization 

Rule Title Section Issue 

None 

Home Advanced Search I MyFLRutes I Rules Ooen for Comments I About Us I Contact Us I Helo 
Copyright and Pnvacy Policies I Accessibility Statement 

Copynght@ 2010 State of Florida Department of State 

Date 

6/4/2019 

Date 

Under Florida law, E·mall addresses are public records. I f you do not want your E·mail address released in response to a public records 
request, do not send electronic mail to this entity. Instead, contact this office by phone or m wrlt•ng. 
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